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December	19,	2014

Join	Al	Cecere	for	Pip	Watch
Saturday,	December	20,	during	our	5:00	p.m.	Chat

We	are	counting	down	to	the	first	pip,	which	could	come	as	early	as	tomorrow!		If	all	goes	as	expected,	Romeo
and	Juliet	will	welcome	a	new	eaglet	baby	in	just	a	few	days	(possibly	Dec.	21	and	Dec.	24).	This	is	such	an
exciting	time	for	those	of	us	who	watch	this	nest,	filled	with	great	anticipation	&	eggspectations!

Al	Cecere,	President	of	the	American	Eagle	Foundation,	will	join	us	on	Chat	Saturday	shortly	after	5:00	p.m.
EST	and	be	available	to	answer	questions	you	may	have.	This	"Saturday	Night	Live	at	the	Nest"	will	be	a
special	event,	so	please	don't	miss	it!	

Juliet	carefully	tends	her	two	eggs	with	much	anticipation!
Click	the	play	button	to	see	video	from	Dec.	18th,	2014

"Delilah"	-	the	first	eaglet	to	hatch	from	last	year	on	Dec.	20th	-	struggles	to	break	free.
Both	eaglets	grew	up	strong	and	healthy	and	fledged	in	March.

After	the	first	pip	is	documented,	Chat	hours	will	be	from	8-11am	and	5-8pm	7	days	a	week!	
Join	us	for	all	the	excitement!
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